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Dear Community Member, 

History is a part of a community that should be preserved and passed on from generation to generation. Clinton and the 
surrounding area is rich in history, diverse ethnic cultures, and traditions. This will be the 52nd Little Italy Festival. We 
want to celebrate our heritage and make this another year for visitors to remember, as the founder, Bill Wake and so many 
other dedicated volunteers intended. We would like to thank all those that supported the Festival last year. Again, we 
need the support and help from the community. 

The memberships are as follows: 

• lndividuale Memberships are $10.00 per person 
• Regolare Memberships are $25.00 
• Media Memberships are $50.00 
• Superiore Memberships are $100.00 
• Amico Memberships (Friends of the Festival) are $500.00 
• Sponsoring Memberships are $1,000.00 

This year for the memberships of $500 or more, your company's name or individual names will again be announced 
numerous times during the four-day event. All sponsorships give our community and visitors an opportunity to enjoy 
quality entertainment at no cost and to experience the culture and history of the area through LIFT's museums: The Little 
Italian House, Mercato, Winery Museum, Coal Town and Train Museum, and the Italy Display. 

Little Italy Festival Town, Inc. has a mission to keep and promote the history of Clinton and, and we need your help in 
order to maintain our historical buildings and make our community unique. We want our visitors to come back year after 
year. Your help will be greatly appreciated. There are several projects we need to complete before our 52nd Festival. 
Donations in kind will also be recognized during the Festival. 

LIFT's Directors would like to remind you that we are a 501(c)(3) corporation. Our status allows individual and business 
contributors to deduct donation from their own tax returns. It's a winOwin situation for our community! 

Please help by becoming a member of The Little Italy Festival this year. Please make your financial contribution by 
June 7, 2017. You can mail your check, payable to LIFT, Inc, to: 

LIFT Membership Drive 
POBox6 
Clinton, IN 4 7842-0006 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Lynell McCracken, LIFT President 


